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An international conference aimed at
exploring current research and trends
in wood firing will be held at Bröllin
in September 2010. Bröllin Wood Fire
will run over three days, and is ex-
pected to attract around two hundred
delegates from Europe as well as over-
seas.
Keynote speakers will address a series
of questions, follow-up forums will
give an international overview and
discuss technical and aesthetical is-
sues. Exhibitions will be held to co-
incide with the conference – aimed at
presenting a wide survey of wood fire
practice. Forums will be held each
day, as well as demonstrations, exhi-
bition openings, kiln firings and so-
cial events.
There will also be Pre-Conference
Workshops in the week leading up to
the Conference.

For more informations have a look at
www.woodfire.net or contact
Markus Böhm
Alt Gaarz 6, D-17248 Lärz
+49(0)39833-22219
markus@woodfire.net
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